
 With our minds set firmly on the Past, let us better understand the
Present to help shape the Future of education in Te Hiku for all.
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In 2023, Te Hurihanganui o te Hiku has engaged schools and manawhenua to look into the
underlying inequity, racism and bias in education in Te Hiku. We have talked with our
community at events and online and have gathered your voice about what is important.
   

We held 2 series of workshops across Te Hiku - Wā o Nehe(May) and Wā o Naianei(July) to
look at the Past and Present education system, the deliberate acts and unconscious bias,
the resistance and reclamation and the opportunities to plan for a better future. 

On November 3rd, we will share our findings, and offer a safe, supportive space to
whakawhitiwhiti kōrero/discuss the future for education in Te Hiku with our community. 

This hui will feed into education planning for Te Hiku, that we hope will help shift the hearts
and minds and educational outcomes for many years to come. 
  
WĀ O MUA | THE FUTURE:
What could education look like 2030? 2040? 2050? How will education in Te Hiku
reflect our whānau/iwi aspirations and respond to the 4/5 Māori learners??? 

HUI DETAILS:
KAITAIA – Te Ahu Centre; Friday 3rd November 9-2.30pm
REGISTER: Please register using this link ASAP 

Please register individually for catering and resources. 
COST: FREE - BUT MUST REGISTER BY 20th OCTOBER 2023  

WHO SHOULD ATTEND:
School trustees, manawhenua, iwi, community members, educators, school personnel and
whānau who are passionate about addressing educational inequities and improving
outcomes for Māori and all learners. Advocates for change and individuals committed to
shaping a future of equitable and inclusive education in Te Hiku.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=h0cRGr7Tp0ONakqEVfScF486VVVSZzdCoLxitDoHVOZUQ1ZENTdVMDNNVDExVFpPU1ZCUENEVkk1Vi4u

